
The German-Russian Weeks of the Young Researcher taking place once 
a year in Russia have the main goal to encourage wider networking and 
stronger partnerships among early career scientists.

This year doctoral and postdoctoral researchers are invited to come to-
gether to Skoltech and present their research projects in the area of 
«Computational Biology and Biomedicine» as well as to interact with 
and gain experience from professors in the fields.

Participants will take an interdisciplinary approach and will discuss 
particular topics of interest such as challenges of genotype/phenotype 
relations, impact of computational biology on health care systems and 
further applications, the challenges to educate researchers in using 
computational concepts and techniques to understand big data, and the 
impact of Big Data for future personalized health care.

For more information please check the website 7thweek.skoltech.ru

REGISTRATION AND SUBMISSION DEADLINE – August 27, 2017

The 7th German-Russian Week of the Young Researcher

To attend the 7th German-Russian Week of the Young 
Researchers and participate in the Poster Exhibition please 
register at the event website 7thweek.skoltech.ru/registration 
and submit an abstract of the poster

COMPUTATIONAL BIOLOGY 
AND BIOMEDICINE

September 11-14, 2017

Moscow, Nobel Str. 3


